
 

Born in Thunder Bay, Ontario, Steve Donegan is an active performer and educator based in 

Victoria BC and is currently a trumpeter for the Naden Band of the Royal Canadian Navy. Steve 

holds both an Honours Bachelor of Arts and Bachelor of Education from Lakehead University as 

well as a Master of Music degree in Performance from Memorial University of Newfoundland.  

Steve has had the privilege of performing with many ensembles throughout the country 

including the symphony orchestras of Victoria, Thunder Bay, Newfoundland, the National Youth 

Orchestra of Canada as well as Ottawa’s Band of the Ceremonial Guard. 

In addition to his activities as a performer, Steve is also passionate about music education. Prior 

to his current post, Steve served as the band teacher at Terrace Bay Secondary School and as a 

contract lecturer at Lakehead University’s Department of Music where he was nominated for a 

"Contribution to Teaching Award" 


